
 
 
 
May 17, 2010 
 
VIA EMAIL:  BoardSec@oeb.gov.on.ca 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Consultation on Distribution Revenue Decoupling  
 Board File No.:  EB-2010-0060  
 
The Ontario Power Authority (“OPA”) is generally supportive of policy initiatives that could 
promote provincial CDM goals and has been an interested observer in the proceedings 
regarding the above noted matter.  We note that Board Staff intend to prepare a Discussion 
Paper, based on the proposals contained in the PEG Report and the written comments of 
stakeholders. Although the OPA has no comments at this time, we look forward to 
participating actively in the subsequent steps in this consultation process.   
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Martha McOuat 
Senior Regulatory Advisor 
Ontario Power Authority 
 

120 Adelaide Street West 
Suite 1600 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 1T1 

T 416-967-7474      
F 416-967-1947 
www.powerauthority.on.ca 


